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Confirmation Retreat 

Mt. Tabor Center 
February 22 & 23, 2019 



 
 

EXTRA LENTEN CONFESSIONS SCHEDULE, March 7-April 12, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

+ Eucharistic Adoration - St. Joseph’s Chapel - Tuesdays 9:00am to 7:00pm 
+ Stations of the Cross during Lent - St. Anthony - CHURCH - on Fridays, 12:00 NOON 

Communal Lenten Reconciliation Service for both St. Anthony & St. Mary will be held at St. Mary:  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             Saturday, March 23 at 9:00am 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
You are Invited! 

 
 

Every Tuesday in St. Joseph’s Chapel, following the 8am 
Mass until 7pm, the Blessed Sacrament is exposed in a 
special vessel called a “monstrance.”  In this way the 
Blessed Sacrament becomes a focal point of devotion and 
another method for prayer.  Come spend an hour in 
meditation in this way.  Worship aids are available or you 
may bring a prayer book or rosary if you so choose.   
If you would like more information about St. Joseph’s 
Chapel or Tuesday Adoration, please call the parish office 
and leave a message for Sr. Marge:   (262) 251-5910 x710. 

Day Time Location Presider 
Mondays 7:15am - 7:45am 

(before 8am Mass) 
St. Anthony 

 
Fr. Rick Wendell 

 
Thursdays 

 
4:30pm - 5:15pm 
(before 5:30pm Mass) 

St. Mary Msgr. Shecterle 

Fridays 
 

7:15am - 7:45am 
(before 8am Mass) 

St. Anthony Varies 

Fridays 
 

7:30am - 8:00am 
(before 8:15am Mass) 

St. Mary Varies 

   
  PARISH ADMINISTRATOR 

  St. Anthony & St. Mary Parishes 
  Rev. Msgr. Ross A. Shecterle  (Ext. 11) 
 

  ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

  St. Anthony & St. Mary Parishes 
  Rev. Richard Wendell  (Ext. 14) 

  wendellr@archmil.org  
 

    DEACON 

    St. Anthony & St. Mary Parishes 
    Deacon Jim Goetter    (414) 690-5555 

  jmgoets16@gmail.com 
 

  DIRECTOR OF ADMINISTRATIVE   

  SERVICES              
   Deb Hyde  (Ext. 36) 

    dhyde@stanthony-parish.org 
 

  DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 
   John Hying  (Ext. 20) 

   jahying@hotmail.com 

  RE Class Absentee Line (Ext. 39) 
 

  DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 
   Agnieszka Kosmecka (Ext. 27) 
 

  ADMINISTRATIVE ASST./BULLETIN ED. 
  Terri Gast (Ext. 10) 

  admin@stanthony-parish.org 

  (Articles due by Tues.10am) 
 

  FINANCE ASSISTANT 
  Gail Shinkle  (Ext. 13)  

  gshinkle@stanthony-parish.org 
   

  SEXTON OF ST. ANTHONY CEMETERY 
  Larry Claas (262) 253-0244 

 

  MAINTENANCE /CUSTODIAN  
  Joe Steffes   

   
      



In Union With Christ 
Congratulations to Oliva Pamela Billings, 
daughter of Dick and Michelle on her Baptism. 
 
Congratulations to Emersyn Mae Dibb, 
daughter of Troy and Kirsten on her Baptism. 
  
May they find lasting joy in 
their  shared life with God. 

 

St. Anthony Prayer Chain 
asks that you join us in prayer  
for the following individuals: 

 

Marie A. 
 

Do you have a prayer request?  Please contact 
Theresa Peavler at (414) 354-8321 or  

Pat Wolnik at (262) 251-9557. 

OUR PARISH FAMILY & COMMUNITY 

Baptism 
Parents who wish to have their child 
baptized must be registered members and 
practicing their Catholic Faith. A pre-baptism 
class must be attended prior to the date of 
baptism.  Baptisms are held at 12pm on the 
2nd Sunday of each month and at all 
Masses on the 3rd weekend of each month.  
Baptisms during Advent/Lent are held after 
the 10:30am Mass of the 2nd weekend of 
the month. Contact the Parish Office for 
more information. 

Marriage 
Couples must contact the parish priest at 
least six months prior to the date of 
marriage. Catholic parties must be  
registered and practicing members of the 
parish for at least six months prior to the 
start of marriage preparation.
  

 
Reconciliation 
Saturdays at 3:30pm or at any time by 
appointment. 

Home Visits, In the Hospital, 
Anointing of the Sick 

 

If you are homebound, hospitalized, or prior 
to hospitalization, and would like a visit from 
the Pastoral Staff or need Anointing of the 
Sick, please contact the Parish Office.  Our 
priests and ministers will be happy to make 
a pastoral visit if you wish. 
 
Adoration of the Blessed Eucharist 
Tues. 9am-7pm in St. Joseph Chapel (CFC)  

Fr. Rick, God’s Blessings in your new assignment. 
This past Monday Fr. Rick met with the Vicar for Clergy 
and was told that the Archbishop has asked him to be  
reassigned in June.  The actual assignment is unknown at 
this time yet it will be announced when all clergy  
assignments are posted in May.  We wish him all the best 
in this time of transition and we ask for your prayers.  St. 
Mary and St. Anthony the Hermit parishes will be assigned 
a new associate priest at that  
time as well. 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 
Rev. Msgr. Ross A. Shecterle 
Shared Administrator 
St. Mary and St. Anthony Parishes 
 


